
 
 

Case No. VEO-W-23-05 

Order No. 36104 

Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  

Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

 

NEWS RELEASE: Veolia Water Idaho and City of Eagle apply to transfer service for some 

customers to city. 

 

BOISE (March 5, 2024) – The City of Eagle and Veolia Water Idaho have applied to the Idaho 

Public Utilities Commission to transfer utility service and some assets that serve the Eagle Skate 

Park, a subdivision and a church from Veolia Water to the city. 

 

The skate park is part of the Eagle Sports Complex. The city and Veolia Water said that due to 

the proximity of city-owned water infrastructure, both agreed it is in the public interest that city-

owned facilities within the sports complex be served by the city’s municipal water system. In 

addition, the Bighorn Subdivision, a church and two connections from a 12’’ mainline will be 

transferred from Veolia Water to the city if the application is approved. 

 

The commission is accepting written comments on the application until April 10, 2024. 

Comments are required to be filed through the commission’s website or by e-mail unless 

computer access is not available. To submit comments using the commission website, please visit 

puc.idaho.gov and click on the “Case Comment Form” link on the upper left side of the page. 

Please use case number VEO-W-23-05 when filling out the form. If using e-mail, comments are 

required to be sent to the commission secretary, Veolia and the city at the e-mail addresses listed 

below and include the commenter’s name, address and case number VEO-W-23-05. If computer 

access is not available, comments can be mailed to the commission, Veolia Water and the city at 

the addresses listed below. Those submitting comments through mail are required to include their 

name, address and case number VEO-W-23-05. 

 

For the Idaho Public Utilities Commission: 

 

Commission Secretary 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

P.O. Box 83720 

Boise, ID 83720-0074 

secretary@puc.idaho.gov 

 

Street address for express mail: 

 

mailto:adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:secretary@puc.idaho.gov


11331 W. Chinden Blvd. 

Building 8, Suite 201-A 

Boise, ID 83714 

 

For Veolia Water Idaho: 

 

Preston N. Carter 

Givens Pursley, LLP 

601 W. Bannock Street 

Boise, ID 83702 

prestoncarter@givenspursley.com 

stephaniew@givenspursley.com 

 

For the City of Eagle: 

 

Norman M. Semanko 

Parsons, Behle & Latimer 

800 W. Main Street, Suite 1300 

Boise, ID 83702 

Nsemanko@parsonsbehle.com 

 

The City of Eagle 

Mayor Brad Pike 

660 E. Civic Lane 

P.O. Box 1520 

Eagle, ID 83616 

bpike@cityofeagle.org 

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7234. 
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